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MIKOH’s New Octopus Tag 

The directors of MIKOH Corporation Limited (ASX: MIK) are pleased to announce that they are 
in the final stages of development of the new “Octopus” Tamper Tag. 

The Octopus tag is designed to meet and exceed performance of our current headlamp tag 
while being less restrictive to headlamp functionality and overall less conspicuous. It is 
designed to function with either NXP or Alien Higgs chipsets and is optimised for both 
windshield and headlamp applications. 

The Octopus tag still needs to undergo tamper performance confirmation and silver ink 
process parameter optimisation. The Octopus tag will then be radio frequency tested at 
Somapa’s premises in Thailand and finally environmentally stress tested. It is expected that 
all this will be completed by the end of August 2012. 

Currently, the MIKOH Smart&Securetm tag is a combination of various different intellectual 
properties, the Octopus tag will be 100% owned by MIKOH.  

 

Prototype of the new Octopus tag 

The Octopus tag will be manufactured by Star RFID who have committed to building a new 
factory and are installing new equipment for the manufacture of the tag in Thailand. The 
directors of MIKOH welcome the opportunity of partnering with Star RFID and believe this to 
be the beginning of an important strategic relationship that will significantly assist MIKOH in 
realising the value of what has been achieved over the last 18 months. 
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